TULSA GMC LUNCH BUNCH

Founders Glyn & Melrose Trimble (1999)

January3, 2020

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch met today for the monthly luncheon at the Golden Corral located at East 71st Street and South Mingo Road in Tulsa. There was a total of 24 in attendance.

Present wereBernie & Renee Baldwin, Jim & Betty Haynes, Chuck Meyers, Clyde Jones, Robert & Marilyn Musgrove, Fred & Peggy Pitezel, Ken & Doree Broostin, Larry & Joanna Potts, Geoffrey Peggy Alexander, Bob & Charlotte Ankershiel, Sharon Eimen, Tommy Manning, Pat & Susan O'Brien, and Irv & Shirley Pense.

Ken Broostinasked for ideas on where the group can go camping within a 150-mile radius as the year progresses.

Also, there is interest in making a trip to Shamrock, TX over the St. Patrick's Day weekend of March 12th to 15th. Several of our coaches were in the Saturday parade there a few years ago which was a fun experience. Irv and Shirley Pence have a hunting operation outside of Shamrock which has a meeting room and several RV hookups which they would make available to us. Of course, the meal planning would be on us!!

Happenings!!

- Ken and Doree spent Christmas in Kentucky with the kids. The Bed and Breakfast rental worked out great as a gathering place for the family.
- Bob and Charlotte Ankershiel enjoyed their time in Ireland during October-November.
- Susan and Pat celebrated Christmas with family in Fayetteville.
- Betty and Jim spent Christmas with family in Wylie TX
- Fred's second cataract surgery was successful. Peggy is recovering from a bacterial infection.
- Joanna and Larry spent a quiet Christmas at home. Their boat placed third in their division in the Grand Lake Parade of Lights. The Potts annual New Year's Day Chili Cookoff, hosted by son, Joseph and daughter-in-law, Jennifer, was a success.
- Renee and Bernie celebrated a quiet Christmas at home.

- Sharon said that the Eimen family's boat *also* placed third in *their* division in the Grand Lake Parade of Lights. The theme was "You're Never Too Old To Believe."
- Marilyn and Robert spent Christmas in Southlake TX with family where they also celebrated granddaughter, Riley's, Christmas Day 13thbirthday.
- Peggy and Geoffrey Alexander enjoyed multiple Christmas get togethers with all the kids.

See you next month.

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch

GMC Classics/Tulsa link: http://gmcclassics.com/rallies/tulsa.html

Like us on Facebook – GMC Motorhome Tulsa